HPHC Europe and Middle East - Youth Summer Workshops Overview

Bogdan and Yoshiko Pammer
May 28, 2022

Dear Brothers and Sisters,

With summer drawing closer we would like to provide you with an overview of the many summer
workshops and programmes that our Heavenly Parent's Holy Community EUME offers especially for
young people.

We are grateful for all the brothers and sisters who put countless hours into organizing these programmes
which lift the spirit.

We encourage everyone to pray for the success and safety of these programmes.

For an overview click here. bit,ly/SummerWorkshops-2022

This is a partial listing. If a workshop you are organising is not listed but you think it should be, please
contact Victoire Ben Zvi victoirebenzvi@ gmail,com.

Sincerely,
Bogdan and Yoshiko Pammer

Vice President FFWPU EUME
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